
Wednesday, July 19, 2023

From the Principal's Desk

Dear Wolfpack Families,
I hope you are all doing well and having a wonderful summer break! Things at school have been busy!

Our HVAC Phase 2 is coming along well, and the protective coating for the windows and doors installation
is complete. Additionally, there have been adjustments to our PreK classroom doors, which are almost
finished! A special thanks to the Boy Scouts and the Father Burggraff Council of Knights of Columbus that
are working this week to mulch the playground as well. 

A new spiritwear store is also in the works and coming soon!

We have exciting news; thanks to the generous donors during our Race for Education, we raised enough
to purchase new desks and chairs! We anticipate a HUGE delivery the first week of August and
would LOVE some parent help! This is a great way to kick off the year with some Give 8 service
hours. More specific details to come, but please save the date if you are able to help. 

The next Wolfpack Weekly email will be on August 16th and that will include any other building and/or
faculty updates. 

Reminders:
Continue working on your summer work assignments
Start shopping for your uniforms and school supplies
Summer Office Hours are Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 8am-3pm

Homeroom Class Lists
Lists will be emailed to families on Friday, August 18th

Sneak a Peek at Your Seat:
Thursday, August 24th from 3:30-4:30
This is a great way to quickly say hi to your new teacher(s) for the year and drop off your large
school supplies to make the first day drop off a bit easier! 
Kona Ice will be onsite for you to purchase a cold summer treat to enjoy with your friends! 

New Announcements

RaiseRight Physical Gift Card Orders
Order your RaiseRight physical gift cards by Sunday, August 6. Gift cards will be available for pick up in
the school office on Thursday, August 10. Order online or through the RaiseRight app. For our brand-
new families, the RaiseRight program lets you buy gift cards from your favorite places and gives you the
opportunity to save on school tuition just by shopping! Learn more here.

School Volunteer Interest Form Coming August 9
We need you this year! Keep your eyes on the Wolfpack Weekly... the volunteer form for the first half of
the year activities and events will be available on August 9th. This is a perfect way to fulfill your Give 8!

http://www.stjoeschool.org
https://www.stjoeschool.org/resources/parent-volunteering
https://www.stjoeschool.org/resources/preparing-for-the-2023-2024-school-year
https://flynnohara.com/
https://www.stjoeschool.org/resources/preparing-for-the-2023-2024-school-year
https://www.raiseright.com/shop
https://www.raiseright.com/mobile-app/
https://files.constantcontact.com/455b6d10101/8d7ce7f0-e3d8-4796-8b26-2f92b26f2393.pdf?rdr=true
http://www.stjoefullerton.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/455b6d10101/bc134fdd-feb5-4368-b0e0-48d4b1eab739.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.stjosephathleticassociation.com/registrations-and-payments/sjaa-2023-24-volleyball
https://www.stjosephathleticassociation.com/registrations-and-payments/2023golf


New Kindergarten Daisies Troop
Kindergarten girls are invited to join a new Daisies Troop for the '23-24 school year. Please click here to
learn more and email Jeannette Matkowski with any questions.

Rising 6th & 7th Graders - Required Health Records
For students entering 6th grade, an updated physical exam is required (read more here). For students
entering 7th grade, Tdap and Meningococcal immunization records are required (read more here).
Please call or email Nurse Mary with any questions.

Vote for SJS-Fullerton
We're in the running for Best Private School (Elementary/Middle) in the Maryland Daily Record 2023
Reader Rankings. Voting closes July 31st. Click here to vote!

Important Dates

FRIDAY, 8/18
Homeroom Class Lists Emailed

THURSDAY, 8/24
Sneak a Peek at Your Seat
'22-23 Yearbook Pickup

FRIDAY, 8/25
Kindergarten Orientation

MONDAY, 8/28
First Day of School for Grades 1-8
Half Day for Kindergarten Only
No School for PreK Only

FULL YEAR CALENDAR

Around Campus

Volleyball Middle School Girls

https://files.constantcontact.com/455b6d10101/38fbe9c4-65a5-4357-90fb-303590992b27.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:jeannette.matkowski@gmail.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/455b6d10101/222dae08-d8de-498e-a52e-683d5df58df7.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/455b6d10101/214633ac-bc11-41e4-814a-e9c88238af0e.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:mkonopacki@stjoeschool.org
https://tinyurl.com/Vote-SJSF
https://www.stjoeschool.org/events/calendar
https://www.stjosephathleticassociation.com/registrations-and-payments/sjaa-2023-24-volleyball


Registration click here

Volleyball registration will be capped at
42 athletes. Registration is open until
August 6th, or when cap is reached.

Golf Tournament Registration click
here
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